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Content:  
My home in Crooble is approx. 50 metres from the present railway line and I understand there are no 
plans to change that, which is fine. Your reference for our home is NNS_Rx2287 and the decibel 
reading is 65dba (5dba above recommended). I would like to know how this issue is to be resolved. 
Also the house is 75 years old and sits on old timber stumps. I am worried about the vibration that will 
be caused by the trains and the resultant impact on the house foundations and other parts of the 
house construction. There is a railway crossing approx 300 metres from the house on the southern 
side and another railway crossing approx 100 metres from the house on the northern side. A further 
crossing is approximately 1klm further north of the house again. The regular horn blowing by the 
trains as they approach these crossings will be of significant annoyance and I would like to have this 
issue addressed. Thank you 


